
 

 

Harvest Festival – Supporting The People’s Kitchen 

 

29th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Monday 11th October 2021, School Council will be hosting a special Harvest Festival to celebrate our 
good fortune this year, and consider those who are less fortunate than we are. To that end we would 
welcome contributions of tins of food and non-perishable items, which will be parcelled up and 
distributed to “The People’s Kitchen” as voted for by the School Council. Please check the sell-by-date 
so out-of-date food is not donated.  

 

Attached is a letter from The People’s Kitchen with suggested items. The People’s Kitchen gratefully 
receive all items. 

 

Please send your contributions to school on the morning of the Monday 11th October only. Tables will 
be left outside, at your child’s drop off point, please do not bring your contributions to the office. 

 

With Thanks, 

Miss White, Mrs Marshall and the pupil representatives of School Council 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


